
Independence
Last week our Town Planning Board met “to continue with its review 
and consideration of the special use permits, site plan applications and 
the FEIS [Final Environmental Impact Statement] which have been 
submitted by Canandaigua Power Partners…” In the preceding public 
comment period, explicitly focused only on UPC’s application for 
three more 250-foot test towers, Paul Wolcott gave the 80 Cohocton 
citizens assembled a brief lecture on representative government. 

How did our leaders express representative government?

Tories – Union Jack     Rebels – Betsy Ross

In true Tory style, Planning Board Chair Ray Schrader disallowed any 
further comment, stood up and read a long prepared legal resolution to 
the group, received a unanimous vote of approval from his Board for 
UPC Wind’s FEIS - a document that included final revisions none of 
them had even seen yet, and then closed the meeting.

Where is our representation? I asked Ray after the meeting about our 
concerns and the pending Supreme Court case. He told me that Jack 
Zigenfus had instructed him to ignore them. Councilman Wayne Hunt 
has told us that their project will be going through “unless there is a 
Court injunction against it.” So much for representation and the rule of 
law. Power and money are in control. Hungry for a truly independent 
point of view? Visit us at www.cohoctonfree.com, pray with us for 
justice, and then let your voice be heard! 


